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I am writing to express my support for the Birch solar project’s application with the Ohio Power
Siting Board.
I feel that farmers have a right to use their property as they see fit.  Farmers aren’t asked when new
houses are built in their neighborhood.  I feel that we should have a clean energy and not rely on
other countries for our energy.   
Patty Richardson
Auglaize county
Wapakoneta, ohio
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